
*DAY of IMMUNOLOGY 2007* 
 
 
Dear all, 
 
We were pleased by the positive response to our request for feedback. It shows that there is indeed global 
interest in celebrating the Day of Immunology in 2007. The ideas that we have received are highly diverse. 
Therefore, it is extremely difficult to choose one topic to the exclusion of other highly interesting proposals.  
Our main platform of exchange is the World Wide Web 
(www.dayofimmunology.org <http://www.dayofimmunology.org/><http://www.dayofimmunology.org/>). 
 
In January 2007, we will announce the global Day of Immunology on our website and provide you with a 
variety of resources and materials to facilitate a successful campaign in your country. 
We will keep you informed. 
 
We wish you a joyful holiday season and a Happy New Year. 
 
Looking forward to an eventful global Day of Immunology in 2007. 
 
Stefan H.E. Kaufmann 
/President of EFIS/ 
 
 
Prof. Dr. Stefan H.E. Kaufmann 
Director 
Max-Planck-Institute for Infection-Biology 
Department of Immunology 
Charitéplatz 1 
10117 Berlin, Germany 
Phone: +49 30 28460-500/ -506 
Fax: +49 30 28460-501 
 
*Bitte neue Adresse beachten: Charitéplatz 1 (vorher Schumannstraße 21/22) 
Please note our new address: Charitéplatz 1 (formerly Schumannstraße 21/22) 
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